
     

 

We have been learning about Spring. We 

have been planting flowers and seeds in 

our garden in the hope we will attract 

bees and butterflies and we are able to 

observe them in the nursery garden. We 

have had visits from the P1 chicks and 

have talked about how baby animals are 

born and grow in the spring. We will be 

going on a spring walk soon to look for all 

the other beautiful signs we can see. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will finish up for school holidays on Friday 5th April and all 

return on Tuesday 23rd April. 

 

Happy Holidays from PUSCPS Nursery. 

 
 

PUSCPS sponsor a primary school in Magale. The money is used to support 

children’s learning and provide equipment for the school. This week the 

school are raising funds by having a dress down day and film day.  

This week we are going to join the school children. We would appreciate if 

you can afford a £1 donation and on Thursday afternoon and Friday 

morning we will be having a pyjama and film day with the nursery children. 

Please come in your pyjamas or onesie! 

 

 

 

There are boxes in the cloakroom 

where you can pick up your children’s 

art work and models. 

 

 

 


